
 

 

                       COMMUNITY NOTICE 

 
October 7, 2014 
 

 

BC HYDRO NOTICE OF PLANNED POWER OUTAGE IN THE GOLD BRIDGE AREA  

 

Gold Bridge, BC – BC Hydro has notified the Squamish-Lillooet Regional District that they will 

be conducting maintenance on a distribution circuit in the Gold Bridge area on Wednesday, 

October 8 between 10:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m. Approximately 60 BC Hydro customers in the 

areas of Tyaughton Lake Road, Gun Creek Road and Hornal Road will be without power for 

approximately one hour while BC Hydro crews perform important maintenance on equipment in 

the area. Please see the map attached for a more specific description of which distribution 

circuit in Electoral Area A will be impacted.  

BC Hydro would like to thank customers for their patience and understanding.  

For more information, please contact BC Hydro at 1 888 POWERON (1-888-769-3766). 

 

 

- 30 -  
 

For more information, please contact: 
 
Jeannette Nadon 
Communications & Grants Coordinator 
Squamish-Lillooet Regional District 
Telephone: (604) 894-6371 ext. 239 
Email: jnadon@slrd.bc.ca 

mailto:jnadon@slrd.bc.ca

